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SUMMARY 

Requires Oregon Health Authority to establish and operate statewide registry for collection and 
dissemination of advance directives. Establishes Oregon Advance Directive Registry Advisory 
Committee to advise authority regarding registry. 

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure records collected or developed by the Oregon 
Health Authority in administering an advance directive registry that identifies or could identify a 
patient, health care provider or facility. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could receive patients’ advance 
directives and information related to the health care providers and facilities that collect and 
receive patients’ advance directives. 


